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From: Audi Customer Protection 

 
IMPORTANT! Immediate Action Required - Takata Airbag Inflator 
Collection Update USA ONLY 

Effective immediately, dealers are asked to use the existing Takata Inflator Return Process to return all Takata 
airbag inflators that have been removed under safety recall – regardless of how many you are currently holding. 

Do not delay in returning removed inflators. After February 21, 2018 Takata will no longer support the 
existing return process, and we must ensure as many inflators as possible are picked up/returned to 
Takata before that date. 

Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Audi Customer Protection 
 
For more dealer communications, visit the Communications page on iAudi. 


